
 

Nursery application deadline for intake September 2022-23 

is 15th January 2022.  

Nursery spaces are also still available for in-year applications 

September 2021-22 

Application forms are available on our school website under School Info, Admissions. Your 

completed form can be sent via email or by post. Alternatively, you can collect a form at the 

front entrance to the school. For any queries, contact the school office by emailing: 

admin@stmp.camden.sch.uk 

We are still accepting applications for our Nursery Class for September 2021. Please enquire as 

soon as possible at the school office for more information and to collect an application form.  


